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Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that “Late Night Out” in 
Woodbine will be March 16 in anticipation of St. Patrick’s Day.  
  
Captain Scrap’s Complex will be open until 8 p.m., including “The Palace” on Adams Avenue, 
which has reopened for warmer season. The person “with the most green on” will win a $25.00 
gift certificate from Capt. Scrap's; the person that finds the hidden leprechaun will also win a 
$20.00 gift certificate from Capt. Scrap's.  
  
“Once again, a chance to do some late shopping right in town at our downtown historic antique 
district and then treat yourself to dinner out. And, speaking of dinner out, the annual Polish 
dinner at St. Casimir’s is that Sunday, a great post-St. Paddy’s Day other-ethnic opportunity. Call 
them at 861-3771 for details,” added Mayor Pikolycky, “Please note: “Late Night Out” in 
Woodbine may be moving in April to a Friday yet to be announced as we prepare to celebrate the 
Captain special month then 
 


